
Biomedical Informatics 
Grand Rounds

Wednesday, April 21, 2021 
3:00 pm – 4:00 pm 

Research and Quality Improvement: Understanding the Differences 

 Rebecca W. Dahl, Ph.D.  
 Assistant Vice-President 

      Research Compliance 
 Office of Research Compliance 

 Stony Brook University 

Remote Access Join Zoom Meeting:

https://stonybrook.zoom.us/j/95617197636?pwd=KytzZ2pVRG9SZGpKZUtpNXJISjNjZz09 Meeting ID: 956 
1719 7636 Passcode: 924293  

Bio: Rebecca Dahl received her masters degree from the University of Arizona and her doctorate from the 
University of Washington. She has been a member of several Institutional Review Boards and was director of 
the IRB office at the University of Arizona for eight years and at Children’s Hospital Los Angeles (CHLA) for 
nine years. She has a special interest in educating people about regulations and the ethics of research with 
humans. 

Abstract: This presentation will provide guidance for determining when Quality Improvement (QI) projects are 
considered human subject research and require Institutional Review Board (IRB) review. 

Educational Objects: Upon completion, participants should be able to: 

 Determine whether QI projects require IRB review.
 Define Quality Improvement.
 Differentiate between Quality Improvement and Research.

Disclosure Statement: In compliance with the ACCME Standards for Commercial Support, everyone who is in 
a position to control the content of an educational activity provided by the School of Medicine is expected to 
disclose to the audience any relevant financial relationships with any commercial interest that relates to the 
content of his/her presentation. 
The faculty: Rebecca W. Dahl, Ph.D., the planners; and the CME provider have no relevant financial 
relationship with a commercial interest (defined as any entity producing, marketing, re-selling, or distributing 
health care goods or services consumed by, or used on, patients), that relates to the content that will be 
discussed in the educational activity. 

Continuing Medical Education Credits: The School of Medicine, State University of New York at Stony 
Brook, is accredited by the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education to provide continuing 
medical education for physicians. The School of Medicine, State University of New York at Stony Brook 
designates this live activity for a maximum of 1 AMA PRA Category 1 Credits™.  Physicians should only 
claim credit commensurate with the extent of their participation in the activity. 


